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Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Bel Air Glen vacation and gating project


Dennis Saffro <saffro@usc.edu> Sun, Aug 21, 2022 at 2:05 PM
To: "council@babcnc.org" <council@babcnc.org>

Dear Council,
     I am writing to express my strong, continuing
opposition to Bel Air Glen’s proposed vacation
and gating project (Project: VAC-E1401394). 
I am currently a member of the Bel Air Ridge
community and have been for the last 10 years. I was also once a member of the Bel Air Glen
community for 7 years. The gating of the Bel Air Glen community would be a colossal
mistake
for the members of both communities!
You will be inundated with arguments by both communities
but if you study the proposal
carefully and
weigh the negatives against any positives it should
become quite obvious that gating Bel Air
Glen would create more problems and more dangers not only to the residents of these
communities but also to
all the surrounding areas as well. Please do not support or endorse this
proposal now or at any time in the future!!
         Very sincerely yours,
            Dr. Dennis Saffro 



